
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

From Mrs Barber 

We are looking forward to welcoming you into school next 

week to share this term’s learning.  It has been a busy 

term and photographs of the children at work are on the 

website gallery for you to share at home.  The website will 

be upgraded next term with more direct access to many of 

our popular areas.  The calendar is regularly updated so 

please check for new dates or times. 

Stars of the week 

Are on the website. 

Week ending 19th October 2018 

Many Happy Returns 

to: 

Mya and Katie 

Who celebrated their 

birthdays in the last 

2 weeks. 

Shared Learning 

The children will be sharing this 

term’s learning with you next 

week: 

Year 3 / 4 Monday 2.30 pm 

Year 2     Tuesday 2.30 pm 

Year R / 1 Wednesday Drop in 

from 2.30 pm to see their  

superhero capes and work. 

Letters 

Children’s University— Reception 

Parent Volunteers—Whole School 

Head Lice—Whole School 

Contacts for collection—Whole School 

Parent Consultations—Whole School 

Early Birds/Little Owls Payments—Whole School 

FUSS AGM 

8.45 am Monday 22nd October 

Election of Officers  

Please contact Mrs While if you are  

interested. 

FUSS Parents Get Together  

find out how you can join in and help. 

The Oak 
 7th November 2018 7.30 pm.  All welcome.  

Tea and coffee will be served. 

House Competition 

Don’t forget Autumn 

photographs and  

pictures for Thursday. 

10 points and 50 points 

for the top 3. 

Harvest 

Thank you for all your donations for our 

Harvest Festival FOAG  received £300.00 

from St Kenelm’s Church and The Food-

bank are sending us a big thank you for all 

our contributions. 

Beeline Festival 

The children had a fabulous day out at The Hive this 

week.  Year 3 / 4 enjoyed an inspirational session 

from the author Steve Cole in story writing and 

character creating.  Year R, 1 and 2 had a puppet 

theatre performance of the Billy Goat Gruff Story 

with an alternative ending to it.  Thank you for your 

help Mrs Barker, Mrs Nichols and Mrs Yeates. 

Year 3 / 4 Football 

Well done to the children who took part in 

the Avonbrook football Tournament.  They 

showed good sportsmanship and 

enjoyed the experience. 

Take Care 

Speed cameras will be positioned 

shortly on the A422 to keep the 

30 miles an hour speed limit 

through Upton Snodsbury. 


